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Workshop is First Step for Those Considering Adoption

(Santa Ana) – Nearly 40 percent, or approximately 81.5 million, American adults have considered adopting a child.  Eighty-two percent of these Americans had concerns such as the rights of birth parents and the costs of adoption.  The adoption process can be daunting and full of misperceptions, leaving many prospective parents apprehensive about getting involved.


The Community Services Program at Santiago Canyon College would like to help ease the concerns of those interested in adoption by hosting a workshop dedicated entirely to the adoption process.  The Adoption Process workshop will be held on Saturday, March 5, from 9:00 a.m. to noon in room B-210 at Santiago Canyon College, 8045 East Chapman Avenue in Orange.  The workshop has a fee of $48 a person or $72 a couple.  Registration is required and may be made at www.rsccd.org/cms or by calling (714) 628-4960.


The workshop will cover infant and older child adoption, international adoption, foster care, private adoption and special needs children, and the pros and cons to all types of adoption will be discussed.
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“This workshop is a primer in the adoption process for prospective families,” said 

Kim Felder, a recruiter for Family Ties.  


Felder has worked as a professional in the field of adoption for a decade with two local non-profit private adoption agencies and has spoken about adoption at many national conferences.  In addition to her professional experience, Felder is also a birth mother, biological mother, foster mother and adoptive mother of six children from the foster system and the domestic infant program.  She has also served on the Governor's Task Force for Adoption Reform.

Santiago Canyon College and Santa Ana College are public community colleges 

of Rancho Santiago Community College District, which serves the residents of Anaheim Hills, Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park.  Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, and customized training for business and industry.
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